COMMUNICATION - C5

Council — September 29, 2020
Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
Report No. 39, Item 2

Froms sivana 11 I

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 6:44 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Notice of public hearing Files: OP.19.015 & 7.19.039 (OPPOSING)

Totally opposing the plan:

There is not enough green space in this area already.
Highway 7 and 400 are very close.

Instead of a plan for a green area for children and for
everyone, city is giving us this plan which will bring this
area close to collapsing due to the overwhelming high
density of people and possible unsafe in terms of health
and safety.

Best Regards
Silvana & Rrok Hila





